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From: Dale Bickel
To: MARTIN@FHHLAW.COM
Subject: Program Test Authority granted for KCRL -- BLED-20150520AAE
Date: Thursday, May 21, 2015 12:34:31 PM


This e-mail is in regard to license application BLED-20150520AAE for KCRL.  Program test authority
is requested for full power operation in accordance with construction permit BMPED-
20150319AIM.   We have reviewed the license application and related exhibits and find it to be
acceptable for filing.
 
Consequently, by this e-mail, program test authority IS GRANTED to permit KCRL (FM) to operate
at an effective radiated power of 25.0 kW ERP (directional) with the facilities authorized in
construction permit BMPED-20150309AIM.
 
This authority is being sent by e-mail in lieu of a letter in order to get this authority to you as soon
as possible. Please print a copy of it and keep it with the station's records. The grant of this
program test authority will also be noted in the FCC's CDBS database.
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at 202-418-2706.
 
Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov 202-418-2706   05/21/2015
Senior Electronics Engineer
Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC
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